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Making people accountable for the actions and mistakes of others is not reasonable and it is not the
answer.Imagine if politicians were held accountable for the actions and poor choices of their family
or colleagues? Would that be reasonable or acceptable? | doubt it. The concept of law abiding
citizens having their firearms license revoked or hindered when a family member commits and
offence or offends someone else with their opinion is totally unacceptable.Australia should Not be
acting like a dictatorship.Government should shift their gun control focus to criminal gangs and
focus more on knife crime.Any reasonable government would take a responsible approach to gun
ownership management rather than knee jerk reaction to please the anti gun lobby.Responsible
firearms owners have to jump through several hoops already and they take the responsibility
seriously. We shouldn’t be treated like criminals because of our sport, recreation and pest control
work.





